
 
 
Date:                December 10, 2024 
 
To:  Bridget Herring, Chair 
  NC Building Code Council  
 
From:               Nathan Childs, Assistant Attorney General 
    
Re:  Item A-5: 2025 NC Building Code Council  
                Appeal Hearing Dates 
 
 
The Council has typically set aside four scheduled dates each year to hear appeals.  
Although the makeup of the membership of the Council will largely (if not entirely) be 
different in 2025 due to recent legislative action, I would recommend that the Council 
schedule appeal dates next year because the Council received a new appeal last month 
that that will be heard in 2025. A Hearing Room will be reserved for each appeal date.   
 
In conformity with the Council’s prior practice, the appeal dates should be scheduled  to 
occur on the final Wednesday of January, April, July and October. 
 

Appeal Date 
(Wednesday 9 AM) 
January 29, 2025 
 
April 30, 2025 
 
July 30, 2025 
 
October 29, 2025 
 

 


